
I encourage you to adopt CD5B as the new plan for CD5. This plan keeps rural natural resource 
based communities together in the same congressional district . It has common sense boundaries 
that split Salem along the Marion/Polk county line.  
 
I DO NOT support Plan CD5A. Plan CD5A is a gerrymandering scheme that puts South Portland and 
the suburbs of Lake Oswego, West Linn, and Oregon City in the same district as rural Willamette 
Valley agricultural communities.  
 
Yours truly,  
Stewart D. Cole,D.O.  
4874 Sage Hen Circle  
Lake Oswego, OR 97035  

 


